
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Aloha Animal Hospital wants you to  

STAY COOL THIS SUMMER! 
June  is hot weather awareness month. We want your pet to be 

safe during these upcoming hot months! 
Aloha Animal Hospital wants to remind pet parents to be aware of the 

dangers of heat exposure. Heat stroke can occur when your pet has prolonged 
exposure to high temperatures.  

The most important thing is to make sure your pet has access to pleanty 
of drinkable water and a cool, shady place to rest. You both can take a dip in 
the ocean or get a kiddie pool to relax in! Even a summer hair cut could help 
your pet keep cool, while looking cool!  

If you susspect your pet has heat stroke, come in or give our office a call 
as soon as possible to set up an exam and treatment.  

 

Hours of Operation  
Sunday: 9am-4pm 

Wednesday: 9am-5pm 

All other days: 8am-5pm 

4224 Waialae Ave 

Honolulu, Hi 96816 

(808) 734-2242 

info@alohaanimal.com 

alohaanimal.com 

Aloha Animal Hospital Associates 


